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Dear Author: 
As you are aware, the New England Magic Collectors Association produces a high-quality journal with 
articles on magic history every even-numbered year—often from the perspective of contemporary 
curators of magic history: the magic collector. 
We have been blessed over the last thirty years to feature some of the finest writers in magic presenting 
original scholarship of interest to all magic historians. We look forward to continuing our relationship 
with such magical scholars and it is our hope to add your name to the list of contributors of The Yankee 
Magic Collector #16. 
If you’ve written a biography, bibliography, tribute, review, interview or essay, or other non-fiction 
material (photos, letters?) relating to magic history, please consider submitting your work to be 
published in the November 2014 issue. We hope that you will be interested in sharing your scholarship 
with our readers. 
Issue #16 will once again see color printing throughout (of submitted color images) and we hope to 
feature material from the lectures presented at the 2012 Yankee Gathering #14. 
If your work is accepted for publication we will feature your bio on the Contributors page, along with 
any links or other information you’d like to include. If you have a book or website, we can help you 
promote it in this way. Authors who attend the Yankee Gathering will be recognized at the Gathering 
and all authors will receive a personalized special edition “Author’s Copy” of The Yankee Magic Collector 
#16 that features a distinct cover from the standard edition. 
Submissions are preferred via e-mail at ymceditor@absomagic.com, but material may also be mailed to: 
Andrew Pinard, P.O. Box 535, Bradford, NH 03221. Please feel free to contact me for a copy of our 
submission guidelines or visit our website at www.nemca.com. 
Thank you for your interest and consideration, we look forward to presenting your work in the next 
issue of The Yankee Magic Collector. 

Sincerely, 

 
Andrew Pinard 


